
Initial Consultation responses summary: New Road High Street, Bromyard Loading restrictions. 

 

Consultee Response 
Ian Connolly West Mercia 
Police 

I have examined the proposals and visited the location on Tuesday 9th July2019 to see it first hand and can 
confirm I have no objection to these proposals. 

 
Karen Mitchell – Town Clerk 
Bromyard and Winslow PC 

 
I have consulted the Chairman of the Council’s Traffic Management Working Group and can confirm support 
as the proposals are in line with those previously supported by the Council.  
 

Cllr Alan Seldon Supports the scheme however is concerned that a lack of parking enforcement in Bromyard will mean the 
proposals will be ineffective. 

  

  

   

  

  

  

  

 


